
Friday, February 22nd 
 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday morning February 27th in 
room 607 from 8:00 until 8:30.  All permission slips & fees for the tournament are due at 
this meeting.   
 
ATTENTION 5th GRADE FAMILIES:   Instrument registration and selection for next 
year's beginning band is Tuesday, February 26th, for current 5th graders planning to 
take band in 6th grade.  Times vary by instrument choice.  A packet of information will 
be sent home with students today.   We look forward to seeing you.     
 
Have a great weekend and THINK SPRING! 
 


